
 

 MEMORANDUM 

TO: LARRY ODDO, LLOYD HARWOOD, SHAD JOHNSON, & 
ROBIN REESER 

FROM:  MARY KAY EVANS, SCHOOL BOARD SECRETARY 

SUBJECT: CASB CONFERENCE  

DATE:  NOVEMBER 28, 2018 

 

THE CAÑON CITY SCHOOL BOARD WILL BE IN 
ATTENDANCE AT THE CASB CONFERENCE DECEMBER 
6TH THROUGH DECEMBER 8TH.  THE CONFERENCE WILL 
BE HELD AT THE BROADMOOR HOTEL IN COLORADO 
SPRINGS, COLORADO.  NO DECISIONS WILL BE MADE. 


